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  MARKETING BULLETIN 
BULLETIN NO:  MB-1431 

DATE:  September 25, 2014 

 

 
TO:             All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 

FROM:           Dan Neumann, Director of Sales and Marketing Support 

SUBJECT:       2014 Physical Inventory & Holiday Schedule 
 

 

Weil-McLain will be conducting a series of company-wide physical inventories.  Production and shipping 
departments will be closed during these periods. 
 
 Eden Facility: September 29th – October 1st 
 New Jersey Warehouse: November 3rd - 5th 

Denver Warehouse: November 24th – 28th  
 Michigan City Facility: December 1st – 3rd 

 

Weil-McLain will only be shipping Emergency No Heat Orders only during this Physical Inventory. 

 
In addition to these dates, Weil-McLain will also be closed for the following holidays. 

November 27th – 28th  
 December 24th – 25th 
 December 31st – January 1st 
 
For additional information, please contact your Weil-McLain Sales Representative or local Weil-McLain sales 
office. 
 

 


